
 

June 10, 2020  

 

WARNING LETTER 
 

Via Email to support@herbalarc.com 
Herbal Arc 
13 Summit Square Center Suite 130 
Langhorne, PA 19047 
 

Re:  Unsubstantiated Claims for Coronavirus Prevention or Cure 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
 This letter informs you that Federal Trade Commission (FTC) staff reviewed your 
website at www.herbalarc.com in May and June of 2020. We also reviewed your social media 
websites at 

http://www.herbalarc.com/
https://www.instagram.com/herbalarc
https://www.facebook.com/herbalarc
https://www.herbalarc.com/product/antivirus/
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